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News from Refuge House  
 

Refuge House recently welcomed two new 
residentséand two new little ones.  Chrissy 
moved in Refuge House in March and gave birth 
to Kylan In April.  Chasidyôs baby was born only 
4 days later, making for a very exciting week.  
Both moms and babies are doing well.  Since 
this is a first pregnancy for each resident, 
parenting classes are on the agenda.  
 
There have been some issues with my laptop 
these past weeks and I have not been able to 
send out letters of appreciation.  Please accept 
my most since apologyéI will send them out the 
beginning of May.  Thanks to all for donations, 
service and baby showers. 
 
Concordia University Students for Life hosted a 
baby shower for the moms at Refuge House.  
You can enjoy photos of the event on our 
Facebook page.  The women and children had a 
fantastic time.  Savanah, who will be 
transitioning out soon, received many items for 
her new home.  Since she has six little ones, her 
need for home items is great.  THANKS so 
much to Kim and Students for Life for hosting 
the shower. 
                 
A special donation has enabled us to replace all 
of the 1950 toilets in Refuge House.  Since they 
were installed more than 50 years ago, the 
water expenses were tremendous.  The new 
toilets use less water, which is great since there 
are seven children in the House using or 
becoming independent of diapers. 
 
The toddlers are becoming diaper free; 
however, they must still wear them while mom is 
working and during the night while sleeping.  I 
have a great need for sizes three and four 

diapers.  Not one of the toddlers is totally potty 
trained although they are truly trying. 
 
Saturday, April 22 was a great day for lawn 
work.  Our wonderful volunteers from Trinity 
Freistadt and John were here and did an 
amazing job of cleaning the lawns and cutting 
down a leaning tree.  Thanks so much to Mr. 
Adams and his team of volunteers. Thanks John 
for your leadership in completing the project.  
We appreciate the help so much.  
 
We are currently in need of a volunteer to keep 
the baby room organized.  I am seeking a 
volunteer with organizational skills to volunteer 
perhaps two days each month. 
 
Our respite worker, Tiffany, is in need of a 
queen size mattress and box spring, and two 
toddler bed mattresses in gently used condition.  
If someone has a gently used queen size and/or 
toddler mattresses to donate to Tiffany and her 
toddlers, please call the Refuge House at 414-
760-2483.  Thanks so much and God bless you. 
If any of our donors need a furniture pick up, 
please call Blessed Again at 414-464-9099 and 
ask to speak to Betty or Maribel (managers) or 
call A Place of Refuge Ministries business office 
414-438-2767 to request a pick up. 
 
We are getting ready for our Life Walk Saturday, 
June 17.  Please join us.  If you canôt walk, 
please sponsor one of our walkers or make a 
donation to LifeWalk. Thanks so much. 
 



 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A Place of Refuge Ministries  
LifeWalk 2017 ðJune 17th  

 

 
Host Location:  
Christ the Life Lutheran Church 
3031 Summit Avenue 
Waukesha, Wisconsin 
 
9:00 a.m.  Coffee & Snacks, Childrenôs 
Activities & Registration 
10:30 a.m.  Walk Begins 
 
 

 
 
 
Lunch for Participants Following the Walk  

 
 
 
Itôs not too late to fundraise for LifeWalk!  
Sponsor sheets are available in churches and 
schools or are currently available on our 
website for download. But if you would like an 
easy way to raise funds online, simply go to 
razoo.com  and search for LifeWalk 2017. 
From there you can choose to donate or click 
on ñStart your own fundraiser to support 
this organization ò Itôs easy to set up your own 

LifeWalk page and once you have you can share your page on social media or with your email 
contacts! 
 
LifeWalk is our largest fundraiser of the year and these donations are essential to our continuing to  
provide services to our moms and children year round. If you have any questions or difficulties 
setting up your page, feel free to contact me at aplaceofrefuge@aol.com or 414-438-2767.   

https://www.razoo.com/story/new?org_urn=A-Place-Of-Refuge-Ministries-Of-South-Wisconsin-Incorporated
https://www.razoo.com/story/new?org_urn=A-Place-Of-Refuge-Ministries-Of-South-Wisconsin-Incorporated

